
 
 
 

 
 

 
PROPOSALS FOR REVIEW OF FIVE YEAR IDP PLAN 

(2013/2014) 
 

 
Tswelopele Local Municipality (TLM) is currently in the process of reviewing its IDP 
Plan for 2013/2014 financial year. Proposals are hereby invited from Professional 
Service Providers to assist with the following: 
 
 Developing a reviewed IDP Plan for the Municipality. 
 Integrating Sector Plans and Programmes into the main IDP 
 Proposal should include costing, company profile, company registration 

certificate and original tax clearance certificate and BBBEE Score card 
 
 

Proposal can be sent not later than 02nd November2012 to:  
Att:  Supply Chain Practitioner, IDP Review Proposal, Tswelopele Local 
Municipality, P.O. Box 3, Bultfontein, 9670. 

 
 

Contact Person: Radisebo Rampai 051 – 853 1111. 
 
 

KJ MOTLHALE 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER  


